
Gebrüder Heyl Analysentechnik GmbH & Co. KG 

Orleansstraße 75b 

31135 Hildesheim 

Germany 

Customer Information on PFAS_EN_250213 

Telefon (05121) 28933-0 

Telefax (05121) 28933-67 

E-Mail: info@heylanalysis.de 

 

Customer information about the use  
of PFAS in our company 
(Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to inform you about the current status regarding upcoming restrictions 

on per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). 

The timetable for PFAS restriction procedures was updated at the last RAC and 

SEAC meeting on 5 December 2024. The following sectors were discussed: 

• Applications of fluorinated gases 

• transport 

• construction products 

Further sectors (lubricants, medical devices, electronics and semiconductors) are to 

follow in March 2025. Affected substances and limit values for the electronics and 

semiconductors sector have not yet been defined. 

 

There are currently no regulations or guidelines. 

We can inform you in advance that no substances of the PFAS substance class are 

processed in our chemical products.  

The packaging and printed products which we use do not contain any PFAS. 

As we do not yet have any information on limit values or bans for individual 

substances, we must wait for the final ECHA regulation for a statement on our 

Testomat series measuring devices. 

We will continue to monitor the development of the future regulation of limit values 

with PFAS and will issue a manufacturer's declaration when the regulation has 

entered into force. 
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